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APPENDIX O

Violent Patient Alert
LETTER TO PATIENT

Patient’s name ………………………………...                   Salisbury NHS Foundation Trust

Patient’s address ………………………………                                             Odstock Road

……………………………………………….…                                                           Salisbury

………………………………………………….                                                            Wiltshire

………………………………………………….                                                             SP2 8BJ

………………………………………………….

Hospital Number ………………………………

Dear

Notification of risk of violence alert being placed on an NHS record

I am writing to you from Salisbury NHS Foundation Trust. Part of my role is to protect NHS staff from abusive and violent behaviour, and it is in connection with this that I am writing to you.

(Insert summary of behaviour complained of, include dates, effect on staff/services and any police/court action if known)

Behaviour such as this is unacceptable and will not be tolerated. Salisbury NHS Foundation Trust is firmly of the view that all those who work in or provide services to the NHS have the right to do so without fear of violence, threats or abuse.

The NHS Constitution makes it clear that just as the NHS has a responsibility to NHS service users, so service users have a responsibility to treat staff with respect and in an appropriate way. 

All employers have a legal obligation to inform staff of any potential risks to their health and safety. One of the ways this is done is by marking the records of individuals with alerts, who have in the past behaved in a violent, threatening or abusive manner and therefore may pose a risk of similar behaviour in the future. Such an alert may also be placed to warn of risks from those associated with service users (e.g. relatives, friends, animals, etc).

A copy of that section of the Trusts’ Policy regarding risk of violence alerts can be obtained from the Local Security Management Specialist at the above address.

The Health and Safety Committee have carefully considered the reports of the behaviour referred to above and have decided that a risk of violence alert will be placed on your records. This information may be shared with other NHS bodies and other providers we jointly provide services with (e.g. ambulance Trusts, social services and NHS pharmacies) for the purpose of their health and safety.

This decision will be reviewed by the Health and Safety Committee Meeting and if your case gives no further cause for concern this risk marker will be removed from your records. Any other provider we have shared this information with will be advised of our decision.

If you do not agree with the decision to place an alert on your record, and wish to submit a complaint in relation to this matter, this should be submitted in writing to the PALS Department at the above address.

Yours (sincerely/faithfully),

Signature
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